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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We hope you and your families are enjoying a healthy, safe, and sunny summer! 
 
This upcoming school year, Miami-Dade County Public Schools was selected as a 2023 Start 
Proud! ® partner supporting WJ Bryan Elementary School! This means that we will be 
providing your child with a backpack filled with school supply essentials, made possible by 
Office Depot and its family of sister brands. As one of our primary providers for school 
essentials and their commitment to education, Start Proud! ®, was a program created to give 
students and teachers at Title 1 public schools the supplies they need to start the year with 
confidence. What a privilege for our school to be selected as 1 of 18 schools that Office Depot 
and its affiliates will support this year. 
 
Supplies are listed below and are subject to minor changes. Please do not purchase a 
backpack or these listed supplies! Students will receive their backpacks and supplies Friday, 
August 18, 2023. Office Depot will host a special assembly to distribute the backpacks and 
welcome our students and teachers back-to-school. 
 

School Supplies Quantity 
Backpack, colored 1 
Composition Book 4 
Wood Pencils, 12 pack 1 
Highlighters, 6 pack 1 
Eraser Caps, 12 pack 1 
Crayola Crayons, 24 count 1 
Crayola Markers, 8 count 1 
Glue, pourable, 4 oz 1 
Glue, sticks, 4 pack 1 
Ruler, wood, 12 inches 1 
Pencil Sharpener 1 
Pencil Case  1 
Spiral Notebook 1 
Folders, 2 pocket  4 
Index Cards, 3x5, 100 count 1 

 
We could not be more thankful for their partnership and look forward to welcoming your 
child(ren) back for the 2023-2024 school year helping them feel confident, prepared, and proud! 
 
Enjoy the summer break! 

Tanisha N. Cunningham, Principal 

 


